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Dear Families, 

                      Welcome back for our final term of the year.  We hope that you have had a pleasant 

break over the half term holidays. Please see the key information below to help you and your child 

prepare. 

 

Our topic for Term 6 is titled ‘Crossing Boarders’. The study links to our class novel, The Boy at the 

Back of the Class, by Onjali Q. Raúf.  The book features a refugee child from Syria, so there is one 

distressing scene in the book relating to boat crossings. However, our study follows the friendships 

between the characters. 

 

MTC: 

The DfE Multiplication Time Table Check window has now opened, so your child will be taking this quiz 

at some point over the next two weeks. Please encourage your child to continue their practise on 

Times Table Rock Stars, in preparation for this. 

 

PE: 

This term, the children will have athletics for outdoor PE on a Tuesday afternoon.  Please make sure 

your child has their PE kit and trainers for these sessions.   Hornbeam will continue swimming lessons 

every Thursday.  Please make sure pupils have a swimsuit and a towel for this.  Googles and a swim hat 

are optional. 

 

PHSE: 

The unit of study for this term’s PHSE will be on ‘Changing Me.’  This is the Sex and Relationship 

Education unit, which focuses on changes to the body through puberty.  If you have any concerns in 

relation to the themes of this unit, please get in contact with the Year 4 team  

 

Forest School: 

Your child will have two Forest School sessions across the four dates listed below. We will be mixing 

both classes to create two groups, so we request that the children have their kit for each date listed 

below.  Heavy boots and thick winter clothing will no longer be required.  Please still keep an eye on 

the forecast, so that pupils are dressed suitably for the conditions.  

Monday 10th June      Monday 17th June 

Monday 8th July                       Monday 15th July 

 

Field Trip: 

We have planned a field trip, where we will be walking to Moulden Hill Lake, in North Swindon. The 

children will conduct a series of activities around the site, related to our geography skills.  This will 

take place on Monday 24thJune, with a back up day of Monday 1st July, if the weather forecast is 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please get in contact.   The Year4 Team 

mailto:admin@abbeymeads.swindon.sch.uk

